
From: Nancy Morris
To: City Council
Subject: Guidelines on Design of the Light Rail Stations
Date: Monday, November 30, 2015 1:22:27 PM
Importance: High

Dear Council members:

Guidelines on design for  the Light Rail station would benefit from an open discussion and comment by the public. 
 Please provide a city council meeting and or public works meeting on the Light Rail station designs.  The people in
 Shoreline need to know what is being decided and have the opportunity for input on such a major work.

Thank you,
Nancy Morris

mailto:ncmisme@gmail.com
mailto:Council@shorelinewa.gov

